
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Yellow Dove Community, 

 

On behalf of Yellow Dove Australia’s Board—Alina, Kurt, Scott, and Ryan—we want to extend a 

heartfelt thank you to everyone who made our charity launch evening such a remarkable success. 

Your incredible generosity and community spirit have made a significant impact, and we are thrilled to 

announce that, together, we raised an astounding $2,830! These funds will go a long way in supporting 

our initiatives and making a positive difference in the communities we serve. 

 

A special thank you goes out to our amazing donors for the raffle: 

- CB INK Tattoo Studio 

- AWX Group 

- Joshua Muscat 

- Tayla Pie 

- Tom Gibbens 

- Elliot from Crossfit Verge 

Your contributions were instrumental in making the raffle a 

huge success, and we are deeply grateful for your support. 

 

We would also like to extend our gratitude to Tara, Georgia, 

Harper, and Mandy for bringing their community business 

spirit to the event. Your participation added a vibrant and 

engaging atmosphere that was truly appreciated by all. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

A heartfelt thanks to Ollie Murphy for providing wonderful music throughout the night, creating a 

delightful and enjoyable ambiance for our guests. 

Lastly, we are immensely grateful to Cloudland for being such an incredible host. Your venue and 

hospitality provided the perfect setting for our launch, and we could not have asked for a better 

partner. 

 

Thank you once again to everyone who attended, contributed, and supported Yellow Dove Australia. 

Together, we are making a difference and building a brighter future for our communities. 

 

With warmest regards, 

 

Ryan Chapman   

CEO & Founder,  

Yellow Dove Australia 


